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To Tara Vasby:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure I incorporated the changes you requested.
Please note that I eliminated the requirement to post a serving size and instead require
the number of calories to be posted by a single order.  This means that a chain
restaurant will need to post the calories of an order of onion rings even if they intend
that it be shared and that each customer only eat two of the onion rings.  The wording
may need to be altered for the salad bar provision because the phrase “single order”
doesn’t apply.  Please let me know how you want to handle this issue.

I was unsure whether you wanted to keep the exact text of the suggested daily caloric
intake from the previous draft.  This draft only requires a statement regarding the
daily caloric intake based on recommendations by the U.S. Department of Agriculture
and the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.  Are these the appropriate
federal agencies to list as sources of the caloric intake information?  Please carefully
review the wording of the requirement to display caloric intake information to ensure
it complies with your intent.

Please note that I made some additional wording changes for clarification.
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